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NOTICE TO CUSTOMERS
Notice 62 of 2019

MAINTENANCE ON XBRL PORTAL IMPACTING ON E-SERVICES AR, AFS AND FAS
FILING PROCESS

The CIPC is performing system maintenance on the e-services system on 13 October 2019 at 09h00. As a result,
from 09h00, the Annual Return filing process, XBRL AFS upload portal and FAS (Financial Accountability
Supplement} submission process will be unavailable for 6 hours.

Yours faithfully,

ecutive Manager - BISG: CIPC
11 October 2019




